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Skip the line up at Teterboro! The FAA has launched an initiative to allow some high-performance
business aviation aircraft an escape route during SWAP events to mitigate delays at KTEB and KHPN. The
goal is to offer flights that are filed to cruise at FL400 and above an exclusive route that would get them
above the airline traffic. This route may add a few extra miles but will minimize ground delays.

As the FAA is required to test the route for ATC automation and familiarity, they are seeking pilots willing
to participate in this test as early as this weekend, preferably in the morning, before traffic demand peaks.
Aircraft participating in the test would be routed over GREKI and then on to westerly or southwesterly
destinations.

If you’re willing to participate in the test this weekend, please at your earliest opportunity contact FAA
Deputy Director System Operations, East-North Warren Strickland: warren.strickland@faa.gov

If you’re unable to participate in this weekend’s test, please advise Warren of other dates that may work
for you.
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